
GET CONNECTED 
 
Fairview Cornerstone Baptist Church, Cornerstone Baptist Youth    
 
@cornerstone_fairview   fairviewcornerstone.com  
Box 2217, Fairview, AB, T0H 1L0  

WELCOME 

 
We’re glad you’re here with us this morning as we worship together. 
 
We hope you take the opportunity to connect with us. If you’re visiting with 
us today or needing prayer, please fill out the welcome card located under 
the seat in front of you. You can request more information about who we 
are, how to get involved, or to simply make a prayer request.  
 
Our prayer is that you experience God’s peace today as we worship  
together.  
 
 

WEEKLY: 
Tuesdays  7 pm  Ladies Bible Study  

Wednesdays 1 pm  Sisters in Christ  

 7 pm  GEMS & Brigade, ROOTED  

Fridays  7:30 pm Youth Night (this Friday Mar 6) 

  

SPECIAL EVENTS 
 

March 6   Youth 7:30 at the church  

                Putting together blessings bags for the homeless in GP and discussing our trip. 

 

March 7   Youth Supper for the homeless in Grande Prairie. 

 

Mar. 6-7 Photo Directory Pictures at the Church  

 Please sign up in the foyer!  

 

Mar. 14 Ladies Retreat, 9:30 am – 3:00pm 

 Continental breakfast and lunch provided. Please RSVP to Barb by March 7. 

  

March 20 DTBC Pie Auction, Rycroft Hall, 7pm.  

Come out and buy a delicious pie in support of the camp. 

 

April 3     Gideons Banquet, DMI 5:50 PM 

Come out and enjoy great food and entertainment while supporting  

 the wonderful work of Gideons. Contact Stan Braim for more information. 

Sunday March 1, 2020 

Welcome 

Worship 

Children’s Message 

Prayer 

Worship 

Sermon – Double Standards! Let’s Pick On The Rich  

Text – Luke 18:18-25, Luke 19:1-10 

Communion 

Response & Closing 

PRAYER 
                        How can we be praying for you?  
Let us know how we can pray for you, either in the worship service or through 
our communication card.  
Please pray for:  

- Members of our church body who are sick: for healing, and for 
peace at a difficult time. May we lift each other up!  

- Our national and provincial leaders 
- Give thanks for God’s many blessings to us  

 
 

 

 Reminder to please sign up for a time for photos for our church picture directory. 

This is a great way for people to put a face to a name and connect with each other. 

Volunteers needed during photo times – see Allison or Karen. Discounts given 

on any photos ordered!   

THANK YOU to everyone for coming out and joining in the gym night at 

EEO. It was wonderful to see so many families and friends enjoying time 

with each other. THANK YOU to the volunteers who put this together.  

March 7th The youth will be travelling to Grande Prairie to help cook and serve 

supper to the homeless community. Please let Allison or Benji know if you would 

like to be a part of this. Donations of new socks, gloves, hand warming pads, 

granola bars, etc. until March 6 will be gratefully accepted to make blessing bags 

for those at the supper. For more information please contact Allison. 

Please remember to lock your vehicles to deter theft. 


